
November 13, 2023

Re: Roadway Analysis and Recommendations

Dear Residents, 
Enclosed you will find a link to the important Roadway Analysis and
Recommendations Report detailing the important work that has been
performed this past year for the RW Roads.

Roadway Analysis and Recommendations

Please note, this information has been presented in past monthly
Board Meetings, however for those that have been unable to attend
our meetings, we wanted to provide you an opportunity to review this
information. The main focus of our November meeting will be on the
2024 budget so we will be unable to field questions in detail
specifically on the information in this linked document.

We will be sharing the proposed plan for addressing our current road
conditions, but we believe this will make our meeting more time
efficient if all enter the meeting with an understanding of the analysis
performed up to this point, and the condition of the roads in RW.

Remember, we have rescheduled the Board Meeting to 7 pm at the
Club in River Wilderness to facilitate attendance. We look forward to
seeing you there.

Regards, 
The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZtDRFKLGiLgVf5gSbYk3Hrq0qtY6lb_1/view?usp=sharing
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